
 

 

Stellenbosch University SRC 

Media statement 

Cancelation of SRC Extraordinary Meeting on 06 August 2019 

By SRC 2018/2019 

Date of release: Immediate  

The SRC would like to regrettably inform students that tonight’s proposed special 

meeting, which would have taken place at 18:00, has been cancelled. We apologise 

for any inconvenience this might cause any of our students. The meeting was called 

in terms of Chapter 3 section 42(2) of the Stellenbosch University Student 

Constitution 2018, however is cancelled due to challenges relating to quorum. The 

agenda point tabled was a voting matter and the SRC would have to make quorum 

to vote on any matter. 

The proposed amendments are related to Chapter 7 section 79 (2)(a) & (b) of the 

Student Constitution and will be discussed at a regular meeting at a later stage in the 

term. 

We would like to emphasise that the call for the special meeting was in fact 

constitutional as stated above. The announcement and agenda for the special 

meeting was made available 24 hours in advance via the SRC Website. 



 

 

The SRC was recently informed that we can no longer use the emailing system that 

we have been using due to it not being in line with the POPI Act. We will therefore 

continue to use the SRC website as our primary source of communication.  

We would like to wish the best of luck to the various students availing themselves for 

leadership positions during this election season, we are looking forward to an 

exceptional group of leaders to take us into 2020. To the voting body, please ensure 

that you make informed decisions on who you elect as your leadership for the 

upcoming term of office. 

Kind regards, 

SRC 2018/2019 

 


